From: Curtis Haverkamp

To: Howley, Grace

Subject: [**EXTERNAL**] Re: Gittlein Blue D04-08 (16139) CBL
Date: Wednesday, July 7, 2021 2:24:29 PM

Grace,

Change approved. Please submit this CBL via either a 4-Log or on the 6-Subsequent.
Thanks,
Curtis Haverkamp

Area Engineer

1120 Lincoln Street, Suite 801
Denver, CO 80203
Phone: 303.894.2100 ext 5165

curtis.haverkam state.co.us

On Wed, Jul 7, 2021 at 1:41 PM Howley, Grace <grace.howley(@chevron.com> wrote:

Hi Curtis,

Here is the CBL for the Gittlein Blue D04-08. We will file and submit it to the COGCC but
wanted to share it with you now as well. Based on the log, we would like to move the 100’
plug from 3879°-3979 up to 3850°-3950’ to ensure we can squeeze behind casing.

Thank you,
Grace Howley
Planning and Design Engineer

grace.howley@chevron.com
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